Staff Appraisal Policy
The appraisal procedure in Students International is designed to improve the quality of education for our students by helping teachers realise their potential and to carry out their duties more effectively.
It is the policy of Students International to give each member of staff an opportunity for a one to one discussion with the Proprietor each year.  This is to talk about work, working relationships and how he/she relates to the objectives of the company. The Proprietor will, if at all possible, observe at least one lesson during the school year.  This observation will be in addition to regular lesson observations and feed back both to the Proprietor and the teacher by the Director of Studies.
The appraisal also relates to identifying Staff development and training needs and career developments, although this could be the subject of a separate interview. Appraisal will be a two way dialogue which should have as its basis the facility to establish and monitor objectives  and targets.   
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